October 1, 1998

Kooney X-Ray. Inc.

ATIN: Mr. Stewart F. Frazier
Radiation Safety Officer

P. 0. Box 149

Barker, TX 77413

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. TX L01074/98-01

Dear Mr. Frazier:

As a result of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) inspection conducted on
September 23, 1998, at your temporary jobsite at Rural Retreat. Virginia, an
NRC Form 591, SAFETY INSPECTION. is 1ssued for your records. The enclosed
form indicates that no violations were identified during the inspection. No
action on your part 1s required with the receipt of this letter.

Thank you for the cooperation of you and your staff during the inspection.
Please contact me by phone at (404) 562-4721 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

original signed by T. Decker

Thomas R. Decker, Chief
Materials Licensing and Inspection Branch 1
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

Docket No. 150-00042
License No. TX LO1074

Enclosure: NRC Form 591
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